




THE CITY OF

POMONA
Public Works Department

May 11, 2010

VIA EMAIL — wtanaladpw.org and US Mail

Wu Tan, Associate Civil Engineer
Los Angeles County Public Works Derartment
900 South Fremont Avenue, Annex .3 r Floor
Alhambra, CA 91803

SUBJECT: REQUEST TO AGENDIZE PROPOSED
NDFE AMENDMENT NO. 4 FOR THE CITY OF POMONA WITH
LOCAL TASK FORCE

Dear Mr. Wu Tan:

Please accept this letter as the official request of the City of Pomona to present the
proposed Amendment No. 4 of the Nondisposal Facility Element (NDFE) to the Local
Task Force (i.e., Los Angeles County Solid Waste Management Committee/Integrated
Waste Management Task Force), at the next available meeting.

The proposed Amendment No. 4 to the City of Pomona's NDFE is the Pomona Valley
Transfer Station, which would be located at 1371 E. Ninth Street, Pomona, California.
The proposed transfer station is designed to accept 1500 tons per day of municipal solid
waste/industrial waste/construction and demolition waste. The applicant is Grand Central
Recycling and Transfer Station, Inc.

Please advise as to the next available meeting of the Task Force where our item could be
placed on the agenda. If you have any questions or are in need of additional information,
please call me at (909) 620-2362, or email me at howard morris@ci.pomona.ca.us .

H ward M6rris
Solid Waste Manager

CC: Daryl Grigsby, Public Works Director
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